ANRCETI Representatives Take Part in Workshop on Broadband Services
On February 10 - 11, a group of specialists from the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI) are taking part in a workshop for electronic Communications regulators from Eastern Partnership countries, dedicated to broadband services. The workshop is held in Tbilisi, Georgia, under the European Commission technical assistance project "Network of Regulators from EaP states "(EaPeReg), which is supported by the body of European Regulators for Electronic Communications (BEREC).

The event summoned experts from regulatory authorities of five EaP countries (Armenia, Belarus, Georgia, Moldova, Ukraine) and experts from the EU Member States (Germany, Latvia, Lithuania, Poland, Portugal, Romania and Sweden). This is the first workshop of the four planned for 2015. The purpose of these workshops is to provide the EaP regulators with the necessary support in the harmonization of EaP regulatory practices with EU standards.                  

Experts from the EU regulators have been invited to present the approaches, regulations and experience on methodologies of financing the deployment of broadband infrastructure, shared use of these networks. In turn, representatives of the EaP regulators, including ANRCETI, will make presentations on the current situation in in EaP countries in terms of regulation of access to broadband networks, including challenges and solutions.  

EaPeReg network was founded in September 2012 in a Chisinau meeting of the EaP regulators. Its mission is to ensure exchange of information and experience between EaP and EU regulators in harmonization of national legal and regulatory frameworks to EU Acquits. In December 2014, EaPeReg and BEREC signed a Memorandum of Understanding, which provides for the involvement of BEREC experts in trainings and workshops planned by EaPeReg Network for 2015.
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